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JAMES D. SHIPPER 7

M E"E%m August 15, 1985 V V

PGandE Letter No.: DCL-85-271

Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Y
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368,

Re: Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-81
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Rev.ision 13 of the Security Plan

Dear Mr. Martin:

Enclosures 1, 2, and 3 contain safeguards information relating to changes in
the Diablo Canyon Power Plant Security Plan. These changes are primarily in
response to NRC letter dated July 19, 1985, which contained " Comments on
Security Plan Change - Revision 12" (NRC Coments), although several other
changes to the Plan are also included. Some changes required repagination,
and a new revision number (Revision 13) has been assigned to the Plan.
Enclosure 1 identifies and describes the changes. Enclosure 2 is the entire
revised Plan. Enclosure 3 consists of revised drawings, which are part of the
Security Plan and are identified in Appendix C to the Plan. Vertical lines in
the right-hand margins of the Plan pages identify the locations of the
changes. These changes do not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the
Plan and are submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p).

The enclosures contain safeguards information which is to be protected against
unauthorized disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this material on the enclosed copy of this
letter and return it in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincerely,
.
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